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Message 

Dear Mr. Mills, It is with a heavy heart that I feel the need to address a 
letter of this nature. The ITC Lake Erie Connector Project is planning on 
locating their DC inverter directly across the road from our beautiful, 
peaceful, country property & home on Lexington Road in Girard, PA. I 
have several concerns regarding this project. Mainly, the affect this 
placement will have on our well water, health, noise level, property 
devaluation & wildlife. As a 100% disabled veteran suffering from 
PTSD & Agent Orange, my stress level is on the rise. I have verbally 
expressed my concerns to Conneaut Township, Erie County Council & 
representatives of ITC. If this cannot be stopped, surely another route 
can be placed that would not disturb so many local families & their 
property. Now that ITC has sold to a Canadian power company called 
Fortis, for 11.3 billion & Fortis is selling 19.9% to a Singapore 
company, GIC for $1.3 billion, who is going to care about us in the 
USA? I am asking the DOE "not" to issue a Presidential Permit to LLC 
to connect an electric transmission line across the US border with 
Canada. I strongly feel it is not in our public's best interest, it is only in 
the best interest of the stock holders for Fortis & GIC. Sincerely, David 
C. Lavery 
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